
CAA Response - following stage 1-3 multi-gateway on 30 Oct 20 for  ACP2020-66 Removal 
of EGSS LYD SIDs  

 

This ACP has not passed the Stage 2 Gateway. An issue was brought to the attention of the 
CAA, following the gateway on 30 Oct 20, that required us to reconsider the information 
presented and which may influence the scaling of this ACP. In order to ensure that  the CAA 
is able to confirm the appropriate scaling level (which forms part of the Stage 2 Gateway) we 
require the Sponsor to assure us that the impacts of the preferred option, if approved, would 
not lead us to subsequently conclude that the change(s) should have been categorised as a 
Level 1 ACP under CAP 1616 (p25). 


